STATE OF TEXAS

{}

COUNTY OF BURNET
{}

CITY OF BURNET

{}

On this the 27th day of November, 2012, the City Council of the City of Burnet convened in a Joint w Workshop Session with the Burnet Consolidated Independent School District Board of Directors and the City of Burnet Economic Development Board of Directors, at 6:30 p.m., at the Burnet Community Center, 401 E. Jackson, Burnet, Texas thereof with the following members present, to-wit:
Mayor



Gary Wideman
Council Members

Paul Shell, Philip Thurman, Milton Phair, Buddy Coker, Ken Graham
City Manager


David Vaughn
City Secretary


Kelly Dix
Guests:  Joyce Laudenschlager, Connie Maxwell, Crista Bromley Paul Nelson, James Walker, Jerry Blizzard, Martin Riley, Shelley Reavis, Jo McDonald, Nanci Stobaugh, Terra Singleta, Contessa Huffman, Jim Connor, Mark Kincaid, Mary Ann Jones, Jill Wittekiend, Adam Hess, Carla Deur, Joni Patterson, Benjamin Farmer, Pamela Huff, Brenda Young, Keith McBurnett, Andy Field, Robby Robertson, Jim Luther, Jr., Alan Snider, Jeff Hullum
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Burnet Consolidated Independent School District, Board of Trustees President Andy Fields, at 6:30 p.m. on behalf of the City of Burnet City Council and the City of Burnet, Board of Economic Development.
Discuss and review: Report on Demographic Study in cooperation with the Burnet Consolidated Independent School District: Bob Templeton, Templeton Demographics:   Mr. Templeton presented a power point presentation of the statistics compiled for the Demographic Analysis Report prepared by Templeton Demographics for the City of Burnet and the Burnet Consolidated Independent School District.  The analysis summary indicated that the school district would likely continue to experience enrollment decline for the next 2-3 years. The City of Burnet population growth is likely to remain slightly older as the area draws lifestyle and retirement population to the area and growth in Burnet County will most likely be concentrated in the southern portion of the county.  Estimated population for the year 2020 is to be approximately 9,550 (a 2% annual growth rate).  Attendees discussed the results of the statistics and the impact on the City and School District.
Adjourn:  There being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 7:46 p.m.









___________________________________









Gary Wideman, Mayor 
ATTEST:
___________________________________

Kelly Dix , City Secretary
